



Meeting opened at 6.33pm *Minutes from last meeting were accepted as a true and accurate record.*

Present : Nyomi Prior, Kim Pieri, Peta Magorian, Sally Wulf, Michelle Murray, Sharni Baxter, Angie Kattowitz, Kayla Behrendt

Apologies: Sam Randall, Helen Robinson Cat Mckenzie

| <i>Agenda Item</i> | <i>Discussion</i> | <i>Action- Who?</i> |
|----------------------------|---|---------------------|
| Conflict of Interest | No | |
| | Minutes from AGM 22nd Feb 2021 1st Kim Pieri 2nd Sharni Baxter | |
| 1. Issues arising | <ul style="list-style-type: none">• Nyomi to continue to try and get in contact with Brick fundraising organisers have attempted and still not heard anything• Post pone the uniform sale until term 2 and to change it to the afternoon so get more people coming through. | |
| 2. Correspondence in | <ul style="list-style-type: none">• WACSSO Rob e-mailed nyomi asking for a list of Committee Members | |
| 3. Principals Report | | |
| 4. Presidents | <ul style="list-style-type: none">• N/A | |
| 5. Treasure Report | <ul style="list-style-type: none">• See Attached Reports and P&L | |
| 7. Canteen Report | Sales have picked up since the beginning of the year but haven't been what they were towards the end last year. The idea was to get a 3rd warmer but are thinking this will not be needed currently. Cheese and crackers are working well with the kids Helen has removed the sushi picture as to not confuse the kids Canteen has 5 new volunteers | |
| 11. General / New Business | Mothers day Fundraiser Volunteers to be advertised through connect and also the volunteer list to be sent out. Stall will be held on Tuesday the 4th and Wednesday the 5th May Kim and Peta to get together and organise 1st week of term. Disco to be post poned, Till further notice. Recycling program the cash for containers, peta has been going through the paper work and will speak with Sharon Hewitt in regards to how to set it up and organise it will scouts WA. Peta will speak with Sharon and make an executive decision on what size bins and good advertising. Michelle swimming is being changed due to upgrading being done at midland. Also the use of the undercover area the before and after school need to be notified in regards to the use of the area. Book fair has now been postponed to some time later during term 2. School photos are term 2 the 28th-29th-30th of June. | |

Meeting closed at 7:12pm

Future Meeting's : 17th of May 2021 @ 6pm

16th of August 2021 @ 6pm

08th of November 2021 @ 6pm


P & C
President


Principal

Date 22.3.21

Date 23/3/21